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Sent by e-mail: |

Dear N

LOTS 5820 and 5821 GREAT NORTHERN HIGHWAY, PORT HEDLAND

| refer to your email dated 28 March 2025 regarding the abovementioned properties and
matter.

I confirm the Town’s position is that the abovementioned lots have or are subject to both
existing non-conforming use rights and subsequent development approvals which
acknowledge and accept the use of the lots for effluent disposal associated with the adjacent
development.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact

2 April 2025

Town of Port Hedland Office
Civic Centre, M Street, Port Hedland, WA 6721
PO Box 41, Port Hedland
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